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What an unbelievably successful half term we have had here at Harting. This week I have been reflecting on the 

achievements of this half term and I can truly say that I am the proudest Headteacher in West Sussex! The last five weeks 

really have been action-packed with children across the school taking part in a wide variety of in-school and extra-curricular 

activities! It has been an absolute pleasure to watch the children thrive through taking part in all of these events.  I would 

like to thank all members of the school community for the role they have played in making these opportunities a reality.  

In addition we have recently welcomed a number of new families to the Harting community. The children have been 

incredibly excited to help them settle into Harting and we are all looking forward to continuing to build relationships in the 

next half term.   

 

Now that we have reached half term, I would like to wish you all a restful week and look forward to seeing you all on 

Monday 6th June.  

Mr Tidey,  Headteacher 

 
Jubilee Celebrations  

To round off this half term today we have had a 

day full of Platinum Jubilee Celebrations. This 

saw all children taking part in a 7 Decades of 

Dance led by an Olivier award winning 

choreographer; a very successful Jubilee tea 

party where we were joined by Diggers Forest 

School, Harting Pre School and 80 parents for 

lunch on the playground; a Jubilee Cake Sale 

run by the PTFA and a concert performed by 

Beacon Brass Band following their Brass Bands 

England workshop on Wednesday!  
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Diary Dates 

30.5.22 Half Term 

6.6.22 Back to school 

June - Year 4 Times Tables 

Check 

9.6.22 – Year 1 Phonics 

Screening 

10.6.22 Class Photos 

15.6.22 – Sports Day 

20.6.22 – Year 1 Tower of 

London Trip 

 

 

September 2022 

1.9.22 Inset Day 

2.9.22 Inset Day 

5.9.22 Start of Autumn Term 
 

 

A huge well done to Year 2 and Year 6 

Over the past few weeks both Year 2 and 

Year 6 have been completed the KS1 and 

KS2 SATs. We have been so impressed by 

their resilience and effort through this 

period and would like to congratulate 

them on being so fabulous. Well done 

from all of the staff at Harting! 

After School Clubs 

This half term saw the launch of a selection of teacher led 

after school clubs including Gardening and Table Tennis. 

These have been very successful with children having a 

wonderful time each week.  

Forest School 

This half term Torberry have been taking 

part in weekly forest school sessions. They 

have learnt how to build shelters, make 

nettle pesto and even tried Nordic slinging. 

What incredible fun they have all had.  

Next term will see Downlands Class 

attending weekly forest school sessions.    

Parish News Jubilee Coin Competition  

Last week all children in school took part in a Jubilee coin design competition run by 

the Parish News.  The winner of this competition was Delci whose design will now 

feature on the front cover of the June edition of the Parish News. Well done to Delci 

and everyone that took part! Today all children will have come home with a Jubilee 

medal to recognise their contribution to the competition. Well done everyone!  


